











You create intentional magic # © inboxx

Ll Holly Wagg, Ten Oaks Project info@tenoaksproject.org via gmail.mecsv.net
Hils to me ~

15 years later... View this email in your browser
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Dear Pamela,

It's hard to believe that it's been fifteen years since Jules and | first dreamed up
the idea for the Ten Oaks Project.

That dream we shared over our kitchen table has become a core service
for 2SLGBTQ+ communities across Ontario. And today, I'm asking you to
help keep it thriving through your support.




When Jules and | started to think about having kids, we wanted to create a
magical space for them to connect, learn, grow, play, and build lifelong
friendships with other children from 25LGBTQ+ families.

This year, our youngest child Addi will finally be old enough to attend camp! It's
people like you who make that magical space possible for her and
hundreds of other children.

Before Jules passed away two years ago, she set up the Wagg Legacy Fund
as part of her legacy. All donations to this fund support direct operational costs
of Camp Ten Oaks and Oak Grove Family Camp.

I'm so thankful for your monthly support of the Wagg Legacy Fund. You've
helped us accomplish some amazing things in the last couple of years. We've
been able to add a second week of Camp Ten Oaks, as well as launching Oak
Grove Family Camp as an annual program. This growth is what Jules long
dreamed of.

Pamela, today I'm hoping you'll further your support of the Ten Oaks Project by
increasing your monthly gift in Julia's honour.

We want to build the Wagg Legacy Fund up to cover the full cost of bringing
three extra kids to camp this summer!

Can you help me do this? Will you commit to making a monthly gift of $20 to
the Wagg Legacy Fund? Your monthly donation will add up to $240 per year,
helping the 80% of campers who rely on our subsidy program.

Thank you for believing in Jules’ legacy of intentional magic, and thank you for
helping tiny acorns grow into mighty oaks at camp.




Thank you for believing in Jules’ legacy of intentional magic, and thank you for
helping tiny acorns grow into mighty oaks at camp.

Sincerely,

Holly Wagg
Ten Oaks Project Co-Founder
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The Wagg Legacy Fund is dedicated to sustaining the roots of the Ten Oaks Project and supporting our
program growth. This fund will support direct operational costs of Camp Ten Oaks and Oak Grove
Family Camp.
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